
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
There are no clubs this week. 
A new set of clubs will come out to parents during the first 
week back and these clubs will start with effect from      
Monday 23rd April. 
 

Happy Birthday to….. 

 No birthdays this week 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery: Ronnie 

Columbia: Poppy 

Voyager: Phoebe and Lacey 

Atlantis: Poppy and TJ 

Challenger: Chloe 

Endeavour: Lucian and Acacia 

TEAM POINTS…. 

Betteshanger:  103 

Tilmanstone:  87 

Snowdown:  90 

Chislet:  75 

Events Diary 2017-18 

 

Tue 27 Mar Easter Egg Hunt 

Thurs 29 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  End of Term Four 

Mon 16 Apr Start of Term Five 

Tue 24 Apr Y5/6 Handball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 27 Apr Forest School Y1,2,3 

Thur 3 May Y1/2 Football Tournament (1-3pm) 

Fri 4 May Challenger Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Family Sports Night (5-7pm) 

Fri 11 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

14 – 18 May SATS Week 

Fri 18 May Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

21-25 May  Focus Week: Activities 

Tues 22 May Y5/6 RAID Cricket Tournament (PM) 

Wed 23 May PTA Film Night 

Fri 25 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

  End of Term Five 

Mon 11 Jun  Start of term six 

Fri 15 Jun Y5/6 Cricket Tournament (10-3) 

Fri 22 Jun Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Atlantis Class Assembly 

Fri 29 Jun Columbia Assembly 

Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 

Fri 6 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Assembly 

9-13 Jul Year 6 Residential 

Fri 13 Jul PTA Disco 

  Year 5 Assembly 

Fri 20 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

Tue 24 Jul   Last Day Of The School Year  

Start of Term 2018 - 2019 

Mon 3 September – Start of Term 1 
Fri 19 October – End of Term 1 
Mon 29 October – Start of Term 2 
Wed 19 December – End of Term 2 
Thurs 3 January 2019 – Start of Term 3 
Fri 15 February – End of Term 3 
Mon 25 February – Start of Term 4 
Fri 5 April – End of Term 4 
Tues 23 April – Start of Term 5 
Mon 6 May – Bank Holiday 

Fri 24 May – End of Term 5 

Mon 3 – Fri 7 June – Staff Training Days 

Mon 10 June – Start of Term 6 

Tues 23 July – End of Term 6 

PTA Events 

Tue 27 Mar Easter Egg Hunt 
Wed 23 May  Film Night 
Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 
Fri 13 Jul Disco 



Monday 26th March 2018 

Today all children in school received a talk on Fire   

Safety.  They found this very interesting and informative 

and I am sure they are likely to want to talk with you 

about this at home this evening. 

Tomorrow afternoon is the annual Easter Egg Hunt.  For 

all of those wishing to take part please come to the 

school hall once you have collected the children from 

the playground at 3.15pm.  There is a small charge of £1 

per child.  There will also be refreshments available to 

buy as well as some fun games.   

 

A reminder that should you wish for your child to have a 

cooked dinner, the money for this must be in the school 

either in advance or on the day.  This applies to all    

children in Key Stage 2 (Years 3 to 6).  

 

Our school Governing body is currently looking for a 

new parent governor to join the board.  For more      

information as to what this entails please contact Mr 

Garvey or Mrs Bird at school. 

 

School finishes this Thursday (29th March) for the     

two-week Easter half term.  The children in years 4,5 

and 6 will take part in their final forest school sessions 

of the term on Thursday so please ensure they come to 

school with additional warm clothing for this. 

We wish all families an enjoyable Easter break and look 

forward to seeing the children again on Monday 16th 

April. 

Thank you to all of those parents who came along to 

the Voyager class assembly on Friday morning.  The 

children took great delight in sharing all of their      

learning around the subject of Chocolate.  We hope 

that you had a good time back in the classroom          

designing a Chocolate Factory of your own!  This week 

it is the turn of Discovery class.  Their assembly takes 

place on Wednesday (28th March) morning at 9am in 

the hall.  We hope as many families as possible can 

make it.  There will be the opportunity to join the     

children in class afterwards. 

Last Friday we had children coming into school in a 

range of sporting outfits as we aimed to raise money for 

Sports Relief.  Thank you to parents for arranging the 

outfits and sending children to school with their 50p 

donations.  There was a great turnout to our Mile Run 

event before the school day.  Families ran together to 

complete three laps of the outside grounds, which     

totalled a mile run.  Their reward for this was a well 

earned refuelling at the school Breakfast Club.           

Photographs of the above can all be seen in the What’s 

On section of the school website. 

A reminder to the parents of children in Endeavour 

class that tomorrow (Tuesday 27th March) is their visit 

to the Roman Painted House in Dover.  They should 

come to school as normal in school uniform.  However, 

they will need a packed lunch and enough drink for the 

day.  They are travelling by bus and will be back ready 

to leave school at the normal time.  Any questions 

about this then please contact Ms Hedges or Mr        

Garvey. 

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                  Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk                  Twitter: @EEPrimary 


